
CENTRAL OFFICE UPDATE 
 

 
 
        
Greetings:  The LaBrae BOE held their regular monthly meeting Monday, May 8, 2017, in the Library at Bascom 
Elementary, and conducted the following business: 
 
 Approved the minutes of the April 10, 2017 Board Meeting. 
 Approved the April Financial Report as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the payment of April Bills as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the Revised Five-Year Forecast as presented by the Treasurer. 
 Approved the Comprehensive School Counseling Plan. 
 Approved the LaBrae Class of 2017 for graduation. 
 Approved John Calderwood as the District Technology Operations Coordinator, effective July 1, 2017 

through June 30, 2020. 
 Approved a continuing contract for Jason Diaz, effective with the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved certified staff for one-year limited contracts as presented. 
 Approved a two-year limited contract for Scott White, a classified staff member. 
 Approved workbook and course fees for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved additional classified substitutes for the remainder of the 2016-2017 school year. 
 Approved academic supplemental contracts for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Approved a volunteer for Track for the 2016-2017 school year. 
 Approved athletic supplemental contracts for the 2017-2018 school year.  
 Hired Gregory Schuster as the Cross Country Head Coach for the 2017-2018 school year. 
 Acknowledged and accepted a flute donation from Christine Sanderson for the LaBrae Band. 
 Approved a facility request for Fellowship Bible Study. (Request was cancelled after Board approval) 
 Approved a first reading of Board Bylaw and Policy additions, replacements and revisions.  
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Congratulations 
2017 LaBrae 

Graduates! 


